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I appreciate the effort to come to an agreement on a cleanup plan for the old Rayonier site. When I
walk or cycle by, I am sadden that this precious and accessible shoreline is unavailable for all. I
wonder what the area does to the wildlife already using the site. 

I support option 5 with the Port Angeles City Council. I can imagine the next generations
considering various use options for this land and I would hate for us to sell them short by leaving
tons of toxic soil under either a porus soil cap or an asphalt parking lot. I wonder how the option of
leaving toxic soil will fair if we experience sea level rise. 

Please choose the option which will best serve the next generations. We owe it to them.


